
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

February 25, 2017
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn

Scripture Reading
Theme Debbie Marsh

Bible Study       The Holy Spirit & the Gifts of the Spirit Stephen McIntyre

Divine Service
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams

Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn of Praise What a Wonderful Saviour Hymn #335
Scripture Reading Hebrews 4:14-16 Pat Mahoney

Children’s Offering Erica McIntyre
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams

Offering Newfoundland Advance Darlene Mahoney
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music Kindergarten Class

Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

The Sanctuary and You: 1. Who is Jesus and Where Is He Now?
Closing Hymn Jesus Saves! Hymn #340

Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   5:42 pm.          Next Week:   5:52 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons / Ushers:         Bruce Smallwood & Roy French
Next  Sabbath:   Sermon: Amy Chafe         Offering: Church Budget

  Deacons / Ushers:          Howard Mugford & Ramsay Smallwood

Announcements
Welcome to our worship services today! Let us praise the name of the Lord today together!

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards from the prayer box will be prayed over this week.  

Thank you to those who completed and submitted the Board of Directors Questionnaire!

Our Five Days of Spiritual Emphasis conclude this evening at 7:00pm. All are welcome to come
and hear the presentation entitled “When All Has Been Seen”. 

The Bay Roberts Adventurer Club will have its next meeting tomorrow, Sunday February 26,
from 11:00am to 1:00pm.  

Prayer Meeting will take place on Tuesday evening, 6:30pm, prior to our Bible study time. Come
and seek the Lord together for guidance and blessing. 

“Foundations of the Faith” Bible Study presentation continues this Tuesday, February 28, at
7:00pm. Bring your Bible and join us in study of God’s word.   

Our Women’s Ministries World Day of Prayer Service, led by ladies in our church, takes place
next Sabbath, March 4, here at our church. There will be a fellowship meal following the service.
Invitations are available to share with neighbours, family or friends. Speak with Amy or Elizabeth for
more information. 

Small Group Bible Study, using “Thunder in the Holy Land” series, will be beginning very soon.
Are you interested in being a part of a small group meeting to study the Bible and build relationships
with community friends? Please speak to Pastor Jason or Ron Stagg. 

An Adventist World Radio Listener in Ethiopia wrote: “I’ve never been a believer. I have become
your regular listener, and I now believe in the Living God.” Plan now to thoughtfully support AWR’s
annual offering on March 11, so that voice of hope can continue to be heard in more than 100
languages around the world. For a closer look at AWR go to YouTube.Com/awrweb. Thank you. 

Sunshine Band Schedule: March 11 @ Callingwood;  April 8 @ BRRC. 

Communion Services will be held during our worship time on Sabbath, March 25. 

NL Children’s Ministry Training Weekend - April 21-23. See information on the bulletin board. 

Are you willing to give a Bible study in our community? Please speak with Pastor Jason. 

Community Food Bank Basket - Don’t forget non-perishable food items for the food bank! 

CHER Child Sponsorship - If you would like to contribute to our Church’s sponsorship of a child
overseas, please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope. 

Don’t forget to tell others about Living Word Radio -  www.livingwordradio.ca .  

Remember in Prayer:  Our 2017 Church ministries ; our NL Board of Directors current tasks; our
church leaders at all levels; our sister churches across NL; our sick and shut-in and grieving
members and friends; for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this
year. 


